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BY EMAIL: foia@nrc.gov 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to the Freedom of lnformation Act (FOIA); 5 US.C. 552(b), et 
seq., Nuclear Information and Resource Service (NIRS) hereby requests 
information for the subject matter described as follows. This request 
covers but is not limited to alt draft and final reports, 
correspondence, memoranda, notes, records of telephone contacts, 
electronic communications including fax transmissions and Email, or 
other written records, whether in paper or computer files, preserved via 
the use of any medium (e.g., paper documents, final notes, or word 
processors or computer discs, diskettes, hard drives, or network 
systems.) In addition, this request includes studies, analyses, work 
papers, internal or external communjcations of any sort, testimony, 
press releases, reports, memoranda of the like concerning, recording or 
in any way related to: 

(1) 

The incident at Palisades nuclear power plant in Covert, Michigan that 
took place from October 11 to 13, 2005 involving a fully loaded dry cask 
storage container dangling from a crane above the irradiated fuel 
storage pool andlor dry cask loading pit pool. According to NRC 
staffpersons at a meeting with Palisades nuclear power plant 
representatives on Dee. 21, 2005 at NRC Region Ill headquarters in 

to 



For any portion of the request that you deem appropriate to deny, NlRS 
requests that you describe the information that is denied, identify the 
exception to the FOlA on which you rely, and explain how that exception 
applies to the withheld information. 

Pursuant to federal regulations at 10 CFR 9.41, NlRS requests that any 
searching and copying fees incurred as a result of this search be 
waived, and provides the following information in response to the eight 
criteria listed in Section 9.41 (b): 

1) Purpose of request: 

The purpose of the request is to gather information on the dangling 
fully loaded dry storage cask at Paiisades nuclear power plant, an 
incident that took place from Oct. 11 to 'l3,2005. The requested 
information is currently not publicly available through the agency's 








